

Board of Nursing

17938 SW Upper Boones Ferry Rd Portland, OR 97224-7012 (971) 673-0685 Fax: (971) 673-0684 Oregon.BN.INFO@state.or.us www.oregon.gov/OSBN

March 23, 2018

Linda Mollino, RN Oregon Coast Community College 400 SE College Way Newport, OR 97366

Dear Linda:

I am happy to inform you that the Oregon Coast Community College Nursing Assistant Training Program continues to be approved, effective, February 2, 2018.

Please read through the enclosed survey report, sign both copies, and return one copy to the Board office with a written plan of correction within the next 30 days. The other copy is for your records. I have also enclosed copies of the student evaluation summaries for your records. I am sure that you will value their feedback.

I look forward to working with you and your faculty in the future.

Sincerely,

Debra K. Buck, MS, RN

Dolma KBuck RN

Policy Analyst- Training & Assessment